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This is a very bad bill for Oregonians. We already allow abortion in this state to the 

point of disgust but this is just evil. I have a wonderful 3 year old granddaughter and I 

cannot imagine the thought of her being able to make decisions that will affect her the 

rest of her life. This bill needs to go to the voters for a decision. I cannot believe that 

this bill was even drafted let alone being pushed forward. 

 

I OPPOSE THIS BILL AND ASK FOR IT TO NOT MOVE FORWARD.   


